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Halloween at Michaelle Jean 
 

On Friday October 29th, we will be celebrating Halloween at Michaelle Jean. The following 
practices are in place to ensure safety for students and staff during COVID times. 
 

• Students choosing to wear a costume should come to school already wearing the 
costume.  

• Please make sure costumes are appropriate ( no cultural appropriation, no offensive and 
insensitive costumes, no weapons, no costume masks that might impede vision, no 
inappropriate images.) 

• Student costumes must be able to accommodate a face covering as per COVID 
requirements.  

• A costume mask cannot substitute a face covering. A costume mask should not be worn 
over a non-medical mask or face covering because it can be dangerous if the costume 
mask makes it hard to breathe.  

• No costume parades are allowed indoors or outdoors.  

• No in person assemblies are permitted 

• Activities must take place within a student cohort and cannot involve a mixing of 
cohorts.  

• Students are allowed to bring in treats for themselves and/or others. If bringing treats 
for others, please bring in purchased, nut free, individually packaged treats.  

 
If you have any further questions, please don’t hesitate to contact your child’s teacher or the 
main office at 905 6925436 
 
 
Have a wonderful Halloween  
 
Madame Constable 
Principal 
Michaelle Jean 
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